
 

 

Akamai Cannabis Clinic 
3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 

Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

December 11, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Ryan I. Yamane 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 420 

415 S. Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

CONGRATULATIONS ON HHH CHAIR APPOINTMENT 
 
 
Dear Representative Yamane, 
 
Congratulations on your appointment as Chair of the newly formed House Committee 
on Health, Human Services, & Homelessness (HHH). 
 
I hope this means that we will finally be able to address the federal conflict issue and 
look for ways to end the discrimination that this conflict is causing against our medical 
cannabis patients. 
 
Could we please schedule a Zoom meeting with one of your staff to discuss the 
attached federal exemption bill proposal. 
 
Thank you for considering. 
 
Aloha, 
 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 

https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/committeepage.aspx?comm=HHH
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/54b9fbd9e4b0b6737df63e5d/t/5fd69b39226e9048fabf8db9/1607899961552/Federal+Exemption+Bill+Proposal-HB-23Nov20.pdf
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